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Kenneth C. Riscica

From: Dennis Sears <dsears15@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 8:13 PM
To: mayor@plandomeheights-ny.gov
Subject: Planning board

Hi Ken 
 
Seems unfair to the board members to do all the work to be ready and seldom have to do anything.   I presume we could 
always restart it if need be.   I’m confident our trustees can handle the isolated times planning type work would come 
up.  Perhaps having two members from architectural review, two from zoning and three from trustees to be designated 
at the time a planning meeting was needed could avoid having village trustees stressed for time or other duties or 
perhaps conflicts from having/needing to serve 
 
Brgds Dennis  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


